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April 28, 2022 

 

Kindergarten - 8th 

Grade Calendar:  

April 28-May 7 

————————— 
 

April 28 

7th/8th Grade Retreat 

PK Parent/Teacher           

Conferences 

 

April 29 

PK Parent/Teacher           

Conferences 

 

May 1 

2021-2022 Scrip Ends 

 

May 2 

2022-2023 Scrip Begins 

 

May 2-6 
Teacher Appreciation 

Week 
 

May 4 

No Chapel  

Flower Sale Pickup  

3:30-4:30 p.m. 

 

May 5 

National Day of Prayer 

 

May 6 

Spirit Gear Day 

5th-8th Grade Musical 

 

May 7 

5th-8th Grade Musical 
 

——————————— 

Important Dates: 
 

 

May 10 

State of the School Meeting 

 

May 17 

Board Meeting 

Trinity Christian School 
Academic Excellence    Christ Centered    Family Focused 

“But those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength. They will soar on wings like eagles; they will run 

and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint.” Isaiah 40:31 (NIV) 

NEXT WEEK: TEACHER APPRECIATION!  
Next week is Teacher Appreciation Week! The whole week,        
May 2-6, is set aside to bless your child’s teachers and let them know 
you appreciate them.  

First, if you are willing to send in special teacher treats during this 

special week, that would be very helpful. To sign up to bring  
something in, please schedule the day and item by clicking here.  

Throughout the week, we encourage your students to honor their teachers 
too. Some  suggestions might include: a card specially crafted or store 

bought, mixed bouquet of flowers, school supplies, gift card, a teacher’s favorite treat or 
drink for the day, your family’s favorite recipe, or an encouraging note or scripture. Be 
creative! And, please be sure to consider something for our specials teachers (music, 

PE, computers and art) and teacher’s aides.  

The celebration concludes, May 6, with a delicious luncheon for the teachers, hosted by 
the Parent-Teacher Ministry. We are looking forward to blessing our fabulous teachers 
with love and appreciation. 

WE ARE SEEKING MANY VOLUNTEERS!!! 
While the teachers enjoy a delightful luncheon, we need parent volunteers who 
are willing to step in to take care of the classroom. One volunteer per class 
is needed to help with the students.  

There are also opportunities to set up Thursday night, and some to finalize 
things Friday morning. We also seek volunteers to serve lunch and help with 
cleanup.  

If you are able to help in any way, please contact Mrs. Lisa Kuehn at                        
miraclebg@comcast.net. Thank you so much! It is going to be a great week! 

FLOWER ORDER PICKUP, MAY 4, 3:30-4:30 P.M. 
PTM would like to thank all those who purchased flowers in our 1st flower sale fundraiser. Flowers 
will be delivered on Wednesday, May 4. Flowers MUST be picked up from school, 3:30-4:30 p.m., 
May 4. Please make arrangements to pick up your flowers at that time. More details on exact       
location at school and the distribution process will be shared next week. 

VISIT THE LAND OF OZ, MAY 6 AND 7! 
"We're Off to See the Wizard" as we follow Dorothy "Over the Rainbow" where she and her friends 

Scarecrow, Tin Man, and Cowardly Lion "Follow the Yellow Brick Road" to the 

Emerald City in the  magical Land of Oz. TCS proudly presents our 2022 spring 

musical The Wizard of Oz. There will be three performances: 

 Friday, May 6, at 7 p.m. 

 Saturday, May 7, at 2 p.m. 

 Saturday, May 7, at 7 p.m. 

Tickets are $10 each, and are now also on sale to the public. Use this link to     

reserve your seats! https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/62600 

http://www.trinitychristian.info
https://www.facebook.com/TrinityChristianSchoolShorewood/
https://www.instagram.com/tcseagles1
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCdzPrH0c5LwaCXnrRg11cUQ
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C4BACAF2DA0FCC16-teacher
mailto:miraclebg@comcast.net
https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/62600


SON TIMES                                                                                         February 24, 2022                                                                                               p. 2 SON TIMES                                                                                         April 28, 2022                                                                                                       p. 2 

EIGHTH GRADE STUDENTS MEET PEN PALS! 

April 21, Trinity’s eighth grade    

students had the opportunity to go 

to a low-income school in Rock  

Island, IL to meet their second 

grade pen-pal buddies. They have 

been writing to these students all 

year, and sent them Christmas  

presents in December, so they 

were extremely excited to meet in 

person.  

 

During their time at this school, the 

eighth grade students got to know 

their buddies in a variety of ways. 

They had conversations; worked on 

a paint project and an affirmation 

activity together; and had a dance 

party and an ice-cream party. The 

older kids went to lunch and recess with their buddies, and ultimately they got to love on their buddies 

throughout the day. By the end of the day, there were a lot of hugs, great friendships made, and many 

tears shed while saying goodbye. It was such a blessing to see the eighth grade students be the hands 

and feet of Jesus, as they were able to spend time loving on these kids. We are thankful for this great  

experience and proud of our eighth grade students! 

The time has come for TCS’s Mother Son Date Night! We will have an evening filled with fun at the Channahon Lanes and 
Mini Golf! The night includes bowling, mini golf, and dinner! The sign-up forms will be sent home with your sons this week, 
or you can print the one on p. 4 of this  newsletter. Please fill it out and send it in right away!  

** Please only affirmative R.S.V.P.s  

**No cash and No checks  

All payments are made online using the link https://payit.nelnet.net/form/m7pzlvYy or the QR code. The cost is $40 per 
mother/son couple. If you have two or more sons there is an additional charge of $20. The total per family maxes out at $60. 

We are looking forward to an amazing night together! If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Heather Frakes, PTM 
President, at frakes.tcs@gmail.com.  

* Please note, no physical tickets for the event will be distributed. Simply check in at Channahon Lanes with the PTM        
representative! They will have a list of R.S.V.P.s and who has paid. 

TRINITY HONORS STUDENT ATHLETES, APRIL 21 
April 21, Trinity honored all the athletes for the 2021-2022 school year at the annual Sports 
Awards Ceremony. Congratulations to each of them! Please check out photos from the evening 

here: TCS Sports Awards Ceremony 2021-22 Go Eagles!   

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/m7pzlvYy
mailto:frakes.tcs@gmail.com
https://link.shutterfly.com/kcVV0FQgwpb


SON TIMES                                                                                         February 24, 2022                                                                                               p. 2 SON TIMES                                                                                         April 28, 2022                                                                                                       p. 3 

Trinity Christian School Employment Opportunities  
Know someone who would love to join our family and support the mission of Trinity Christian School? We are expanding, 
and anticipate the career opportunities listed below for the 2022-2023 school year. For more information and a full job 
description please follow the link to our website employment page: https://www.trinitychristian.info/about/
employment.cfm  

Director of Development—Full-Time, Begins Spring 2022 

Elementary Teachers—We are Growing! 
Are you a certified teacher who loves teaching elementary school age children? We are seeking enthusiastic elementary 
teachers for the 2022-2023 school year.  Qualified candidates must have a bachelor’s degree and a current state teaching 
certificate. The teacher must believe that the Bible is God's Word and is the standard for faith and daily living. You also 
must agree with Trinity Christian School's mission and philosophy of education. This opening is a self-contained classroom in 
which the teacher is responsible for teaching the core subjects. The teacher shall prayerfully help students learn attitudes, 
skills, and subject matter that will contribute to their development as mature, able, and responsible Christians to the praise 
and glory of God. 

Head Facility Manager—September/October 2022 
The Head Facility Manager is a critical member of the school’s staff reporting directly to the Administrator. The Head     
Facility Manager’s primary responsibility is to manage and maintain the physical school facilities in a condition of operating 
excellence, cleanliness, and safety. Flexibility is required to work with others in a variety of circumstances working as part of 
a team, setting priorities, and working with constant interruptions. 

Custodian—Immediate Need, Afternoon and Evening Hours  
The Custodian is a critical member of the school’s staff reporting directly to the Facilities Supervisor. The Custodian’s        
primary responsibility is to maintain the physical school facilities in a condition of operating excellence, cleanliness, and  
safety. Flexibility is required to work with others in a variety of circumstances working as part of a team, setting priorities, 
and working with constant interruptions.    

Substitute Teachers—2022-2023 
We are seeking substitute teachers for the coming school year. Substitutes must be able to step into a classroom             
environment to teach on short notice. A bachelor’s degree from an accredited college or university is required and a    
teaching certification or substitute license is preferred. Qualified substitutes must believe that the Bible is God's Word and 
standard for faith and daily living and must be in agreement with Trinity Christian School's mission and philosophy of     
education. 

SIGN UP FOR TRINITY SUMMER CAMPS! 
Summer is almost here, and with it comes TCS Summer Camps! From sports to robotics, 

dance to sign language, we have a lot of fun camps planned. We also have two teachers 

offering tutoring over the summer. Please see the complete program online for all the     

details on each camp. Registration is open and all payments will be online through      

https://bit.ly/tcssummercamps. We’ll see you this summer! 

https://www.trinitychristian.info/about/employment.cfm
https://www.trinitychristian.info/about/employment.cfm
https://bit.ly/tcssummercamps
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